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If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,                                                                        

please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief             June 13, 2017 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

Deputy Chief Hanson Accepted into  
IAFC Diversity Executive Leadership Program 

 
The International Association of Fire Chiefs (IAFC) Diversity Executive 

Leadership Program (iDELP) supports individuals from under-

represented identity groups and those interested in creating a diverse 

workforce to advance into the ranks of leadership in the IAFC and fire 

and emergency service leadership at a national level. IAFC DELP 

Fellows participate in a leadership program of education, mentoring, and 

volunteer service in the IAFC and fire service community.  

Greater Naples Fire District (GNFD) is proud to announce that the GNFD Investigative Section 

Manager and Fire Marshal, Deputy Chief Shawn Hanson, was one of 15 senior level fire and 

emergency service professionals selected from around the United States and Canada to participate in 

this two year program.  The program aims to provide participants with the tools necessary to 

become national leaders in the fire and emergency service and the IAFC.   
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